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I oppose LD 1378, Extreme Risk Protection Order Act (Red Flag Law, in disguise) 
because, Maine is already safely and effectively utilizing our current yellow flag law. 
A Red Flag Law would muddle that effective mechanism.  A Red Flag Law could 
place law abiding gun owners and law enforcement officers at extreme risk of serious 
injury or death by the latter showing up announced at a law abiding citizen's home, 
demanding they turn over their property and pushing their way into said home, 
regardless of what the homeowner wishes. You do know how this would look, right? 
A team of law enforcement officers, dressed in full battle rattle, carrying the very 
weapons you are afraid of, stressed because of the danger they are being placed into 
by this law should it pass, waking a US citizen up and demanding a potentially 
innocent person to allow them in so they can search through their private property and
seize what hasn't committed a crime. Sounds like an infringement of our rights as 
Americans to me. Due process is a thing in America.  Our yellow flag law provides 
that. Please consider voting against this dangerous legislation.  Thank you. 


